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08-14-2018 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
 

 
Please remember to wash your child’s hands when you enter their area and 
most importantly please do not place any medication in back-backs and diaper 

bags; prescription or non-prescription including Tylenol, Advil, diaper cream, 
wipes anything that would be considered harmful if it fell into little hands. I 

will be more than happy to keep any items that you may need at the end of 
your day locked up in the office. Once again we thank you so much for your 
continued support. 

 
 
Thank you, 

 
 

 
 
Mrs. Diane    


